
From: Barry Shank
To: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
Cc: Shank, Barry; Fink, Steven; Daly, Marymegan; Jenkins, Mary Ellen; Marsch, Elizabeth; Carpenter, Emily
Subject: Re: Revision BA-Comparative Studies
Date: Monday, November 02, 2015 11:52:01 AM

Dear Bernadette,

We have determined that there are two part-time students who began their work in the
 Religious Studies concentration and who have not yet completed their degrees. Both of those
 students have been contacted and assured that their previous work will all count (and meet
 requirements) for the new Religious Studies major. 

Your email requests that we put something to this effect in the proposal.  Given that there are
 two students, they have been identified and personally contacted, does this assurance still
 need to go in the proposal? If so, do you know where in the proposal that should go?

As mentioned last week, we have submitted the revised syllabus for 2099. It is in the
 curriculum approval system. What else can we do to assure the committee?

Thanks,

Barry

On Thu, Oct 29, 2015 at 3:18 PM, Vankeerbergen, Bernadette <vankeerbergen.1@osu.edu>
 wrote:

Dear Barry,

 

On Friday, Oct. 23, the ASC Curriculum Committee reviewed a proposal to revise the
 Comparative Studies BA.

 

The Committee unanimously approved the proposal with two contingencies:

·         Include a statement in the proposal specifying if any students are still in the Religious
 Studies track and if so, what will happen to them now that Religious Studies is a major on
 its own.

·         Comparative Studies 2099 will become a required course for all majors. At this point,
 the Arts and Humanities Panel has not fully approved the course. The course was approved
 with one contingency pertaining to the homework/outside readings. The latter did not seem
 to be sufficient to justify a one credit course. Approval of BA revision is contingent on full
 approval of CS 2099.

 

Should you have any questions about the vote of the Committee, please feel free to contact
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 Meg Daly (faculty Chair of the ASC Curriculum Committee, cc’d here), or me.

 

Best regards,

Bernadette

 

 

 

Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.

Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment

Arts and Sciences

The Ohio State University

154D Denney Hall

164 W 17th Ave.

Columbus, OH 43210

Phone: 614-688-5679

Fax: 614-292-6303

http://asccas.osu.edu

 

-- 
Barry Shank
Professor & Chair
Department of Comparative Studies
The Ohio State University
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